
EXTENSION OF THE CLOSING DATE FOR CONSULTATION ON THE
PROPOSED NATIONAL INTEGRATED ICT POLICY DISCUSSION PAPER, 2014

PUBLISHED IN GOVERNMENT GAZETTE 38203 ON 14 NOVEMBER 2014

In order to obtain the views of interested persons, I, Dr Siyabonga Cwele, Minister of
Telecommunications and Postal Services have published the proposed National
Integrated ICT Policy Discussion Paper, 2014 published in Government Gazette
38203 on 14 November 2014.

In order to obtain further views on the National Integrated ICT Policy Discussion
Paper, 2014, I hereby invite interested persons to submit further written submissions
in relation to the proposed National Integrated Discussion Paper by no later than 30
January 2015 at the following addresses:

The Director-General, Department of Telecommunications and Postal Services
For attention: Ms. Tsholofelo Mooketsi, Acting Head: ICT Policy Review Project
Management Office
Block C, iParioli Office Part, 1166 Park Street, Hatfield, Pretoria

Private Bag X860, Pretoria, 0001

Tel: 012 427 7701/ 012 427 7738; Fax: 012 427 8016;

Email: DiscussionPaper@dtps.gov.za

Comments received after the closing date may be disregarded.

r Siyabonga Cwele, MP
Minister of elecommunications & Postal Services
Date 75Z
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